
Dear Parents,  

Tomorrow sees the end of a term in which a dinosaur has roamed through 

Beech Class, the children of Oak Class have been to the South Pole (formerly 

known as the front garden) and Chestnut Class have enabled us to choose 

drinks fully cognisant of how much sugar they contain.  

Our youngest children have settled in to school life wonderfully well, Rowan 

Class are thriving following the transition to year one, and our oldest children 

have been impressive in their maturity and genuine desire to contribute fully 

to the life of the school in a multitude of resourceful and helpful ways.  

Attached is a newsletter from the Governing Body, looking back at the 

achievements of last year and highlighting what is in this year’s school 

development plan. 

On an administrative note, we are able to offer clubs from the week beginning 

8th January so that there will be five weeks of clubs in the short term before 

half term holiday. 

Thank you to all those parents and children who have donated nativity 

costumes to be recycled; a box has been put outside the hall building for this. 

In exciting news, the new school website is now available and can be accessed 

immediately by following the link http://launton.sch.life . All parents will 

receive a personal letter today with the details needed to login to access the 

communication features. 

Well done and thank you to Sophie and Tina, who raised a magnificent £40.81 

for the PDSA with their cake sale on Friday. Thank you to everyone who 

supported them to achieve this. 

I wish you all a happy Christmas and a peaceful New Year and look forward to 

seeing you on Thursday 4th January. 

Best wishes, 
 

http://launton.sch.life/


Jane Paterson and the staff team 
 
Please find below links to this week’s letters and some updates and reminders. 

All of these letters are on the school website under recent letters. 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Staker 

Important updates and reminders 

Afterschool Clubs for January – Apologies for the error on the original letters the dates of 

the clubs have now been amended, please see new letters. 

Circuit Training and Team Games 

Multiskills KS1 

Yoga and Gymnastics    

Dates for the Diary –  

 Tuesday 19th December 2017 – Christmas Church Service 9.30am 

 Tuesday 19th December 2017 – Last Day of Term 

 Thursday 4th January 2018 – First Day back after the Christmas Holiday 

 Monday 12th February 2018- Friday 16th February 2018 – Half Term 

 Friday 30th March 2018 – Friday 13th April 2018 – Easter Holidays 

https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/launton/UploadedDocument/8fec06dcffb14a34bccce8c04fc36351/corrected-circuit-training-and-team-games-after-school-club-term-3-ks1.pdf
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/launton/UploadedDocument/5a0183b150b94513b97ff7c196b76d4e/corrected-multiskills-after-school-club-term-3-ks1.pdf
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/launton/UploadedDocument/37365716ed1e404d8f742185c7796a11/corrected-yoga-and-gymnastics-after-school-club-term-3-ks1.pdf

